Subject: Merry Christmas from AFFLIP

Date: Monday, 23 December 2019 at 1:21:56 pm Australian Central Daylight Time

From: Australian Foundation for Fostering Learning in the Phillipines Inc.

To: Roger Saunders



Dear Roger

I am writing to inform you of some very important and exciting changes to the AFFLIP I we welcomed Jeanette Emery and Irene Rowe as new members to the AFFLIP Board Tim Jackson as incoming Chair and Deputy Chair.

The AFFLIP Board 2020

Chairperson: Ali Douglas (2-year term)

Deputy Chair: Tim Jackson (2-year term)

Treasurer: John Erskine (1-year term)

Minutes Secretary: Lyn Wilkinson (1-year term)

Members:

Susan Boucher (1-year term)
Miriam Cocking (2-year term)
Jeanette Emery (2-year term)
Max Greenwood (2-year term)
Pat Maloney (2-year term)

Irene Rowe (2-year term)
Roger Saunders (1-year term)
Trevor Tiller (1-year term)
Mario Trinidad (2-year term)
Yvonne Zeegers (2-year term)

The Annual report was presented and is now available <u>here</u>.

2020 AFFLIP Dinner and Fundraiser

The much anticipated AFFLIP dinner and fundraiser for 2020 will be held at the Adelaic February. Tickets are \$125 each and cover a three-course meal with all drinks provide drinks) with entertainment provided by the Goulash Project an acoustic trio playing pop dancing if you are in the mood.



If you would like to book a table or purchase one or more tickets, please contact a boar email or give me a call on 0411 511 545 and susan.boucher@afflip.com. You can also www.afflip.com/online-store

The Filipino-Australia Nurses and Carers Association

Lee McBriarty, Jasmin and Daisy Natividad and Irene Rowe - all sisters and all long-ter have, on the behalf of The <u>Filipino-Australian Nurses and Carers Association</u> (FANCA) \$3600 that will benefit 12 scholars for 3 years. We owe an enormous vote of thanks to



Roger Saunders, AFFLIP Scholarship Joint Coordinator, receiving the cheque from Lee Daisy.

Thank you and Merry Christmas

In closing, I would like to take this opportunity to wish all those associated with the AFF and restful Christmas and a wonderful new year. Huge thanks to all of AFFLIPs 379 m a myriad of ways, your help is acknowledged and respected.

To my fellow Board members, thank you for your support of, and commitment to, AFFL with such a dedicated, caring, knowledgeable and skilled group of volunteers.

I would also like to thank my many friends in DepEd and the Talomo School District of I dedication to enhancing the learning of young Filipinos is such an inspiration.

Find Out More





Copyright © 2019 Australian Foundation for Fostering Learning in the Philippines, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are an AFFLIP member.

Our mailing address is:

Australian Foundation for Fostering Learning in the Philippines 24 Charles Street Forrestville, SA 5035 Australia

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

